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I hope common sense and good leadership will prevail in regards to this Firearm Retail issue.

Burbank has enough of these establishments already and does not need any more. The revenue that would come
from selling firearms would be more than covered by the multitude of ADU’s being constructed on every street
along with all the Starbucks that seem to multiply on their own overnight. Thank you for doing the right thing and
not be part of an uncontrolled problem in the City of Burbank.

Sincerely,

AJ Hanson

Sent from my iPhone
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